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Diocese of Rochester
Admission of Children to Holy Communion: Introduction
These documents have been produced in line with the General Synod’s, ‘Admission of Baptised Children to Holy Communion prior to Confirmation Regulations 2006’. They include the Regulations, the application process and information sheets. They supersede the previous House of Bishops’ Guidelines 1997-2005. We hope that they will give you the information you need and suggest some further reading.
Documents:

GS 
Admission of Baptised Children to Holy Communion: Regulations 2006

1401
Children and Holy Communion: Introduction

1402
Direction from the Bishop of Rochester

1403
A Summary of Best Practice

1404
Application Form 

1405
Re-application Form for parishes given permission before June 2006

1406
Sample PCC Resolution

1407
Children and Holy Communion: Background information

1408
Children and Holy Communion: Preparing your parish

1409 
Children and Holy Communion: Including children in the Eucharist
1410 Children and Holy Communion: Suggested Resources

Further information:
Please contact the Bishop’s Advisory Group if you are thinking about admitting children so that we can have a conversation at an early stage. One of us would be happy to meet you, maybe with the families involved, the children’s leaders or to lead a discussion at a PCC meeting. 

Members of the advisory group can offer you support and advise you on your application. When you feel that your congregation is ready for discussion, we recommend that you have an open meeting so that everyone can be involved and then own the decisions. This can be a formal meeting or a chat with coffee after a service. Documents 1407-1410 are designed for children’s parents, leaders, PCC members and the rest of your congregation to read so that they can have some user-friendly information before any formal meetings take place.
If you have a query, or would like to arrange a meeting, please contact Bishopscourt: T: 01634 842721; E: (preferred) bishopscourt@rochester.anglican.org. 
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